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June 7, D94
3F0694-ll

V. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Request for Non-Withholding of Information from Public Disclosure

Reference: FPC to NRC letter, 3F0494-09, dated April 19, 1994

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) provided the Refuel 9 Inspection Plan for the
Once Through Steam Generators in the reference letter. Attachment 2 to that
letter contained information that had been marked as containing information
proprietary / copyrighted to FPC and/or MPR and Associates. FPC is hereby stating
that such information need not be considered proprietary / copyrighted to FPC or
MPR and Associates and the information could be made available for inspection and
copying in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

f
G. L. Boldt,

Vice President
Nuclear Production
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